villageclerk@auroranewyork.us

From: Michael Fitzgerald <mdjfitz@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 10:52 AM

To: clerk

Subject: STR

Hi Ann-

Please forward to Mayor Orman and the Village Trustees.
Unfortunately, | will not be able to attend the public hearing on May 9th.

I am writing once again to express my concern over the proposed STR law. Given the recent news regarding the closing
of Wells College, | believe it is best to not introduce any new regulations at this point in time.

The village is facing a significant event with this news and its future is certainly unknown. | believe any implementation
of new laws should be tabled until such time that things become clearer. No one knows what the future state holds and
where opportunities for the village will present themselves. There are no negatives in waiting until things start to evolve
and the future state of the village starts to be more clear.

While saddened by this news, as it will be a drastic change for the village | grew up in and continue to be a part of,
opportunities will present themselves. Why impose restrictions at this critical time?

|, for one, remain very bullish and excited about our beautiful village and it's future. Let's give it some time to see how
things develop before creating potential obstacles through more regulations.

Best,
Mike and Ann Fitzgerald

17 Cherry Avenue
617-448-4418



